TOWN OF MEDWAY
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS
MINUTES OF MEETING AUGUST 15, 2007

Members present were Mr. Musmanno, Mr. Cole, Mr. Biocchi, Mr. Flotta
and Mr. Gluckler.

There being no objection by any member to taking up any of the
scheduled hearings, the Board heard successively the applications of Mr. John Rojee, Mr.
and Mrs. Koundinya, and the Marian Community. After Mr. Rojee and the public had
been heard concerning his application, the Board determined that it would have difficulty
granting the special permit sought, since there was no plan provided showing the size and
position of the proposed extension to the dwelling. Accordingly, the applicant requested a
continuation of the application to September 5, 2007 at 7:30 p.m., and the Board
unanimously agreed to this continuation.

Following the conclusion of the three hearings and a brief recess, the
Board agreed to take up deliberation of the application of Marian Community, and voted
unanimously to grant the special permit requested. Full details of the hearing and the
deliberation are given in the Board's Decision on this application.

The Board then agreed to take up deliberation of the application of Mr.
and Mis. Koundinya, and voted unanimously to deny the variance requested. Full details
of the hearing and the deliberation are given in the Board's Decision on this application.

The next meeting of the Board was fixed for September 5, 2007 at 7:15

p.m.




